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•Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Award of Contract For: 

Cement Mortar Lining 
18" W.S. Main in 9th Street 
14" W.S. Main in Messina Drive- 
20" W.S. Main i .n56th•St.&*Eivas Avenue 

SUMMARY- 

The Division of Water & Sewers received two bids for thesubject project. It is 
recommended the contract be awarded to Ameron inc. Pipe Lining Division. 

BACKGROUND  

The following bids for the subject project were received: 

1. ,Ameron inc. Ripe -Aining Division 
	

$57,984:00 
- 2. Spiniello Construction Co. 	 $81,540.00 

- 	- 	: 
•This project is part of the Division's continuing program of cleaning and cement 
;mortar lining of old: water transmission mains 	The purpose ofthis program is to pro- 
tect the transmission Mains from internal deterioration while at the same time in-
creasing the capacity due to improved floWcharacteriStics, .'. 

FINANCIAL DATA-. 

This is included in the 1979 780 Water Distribution Budget 4 7 13-30307J597-4820. 
Sufficient funds are available for this contract 

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended the contract be awarded to the low -bidder Ameron Inc. Pipelining 
Division. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
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CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
915 1 STREET 	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 9S8I4 

CITY HALL ROOM 203 	 TELEPHONE (916) 449.5426 

LORRAINE IviAGANA 
CITY CLERK 

April 2, 1980 

Ameron Inc. Pipe Lining Division 
P. O. Box 457 
Wilmington, CA 90749 

Gentlemen: 

On April 1, 1980 the City Council accepted your bid in the amount of 
$57,984.00 for cement mortar lining, 18" W.S. in 19th Street, 14" W.S. 
in Messina Drive and 20" W. S. in 56th Street and Elvas Avenue. 

The Manager of the Division of Water and Sewers will contact you con-
cerning the necessary bond and contract. 

Sincerely, 

Jai appas 
tins 	Cl CeilIr9  

P  

cc: City Engineer 
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